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- On Thursday, June 3rd, at 5:30 pm on the football field, we will 

be announcing the local scholarship winners, The Clifford Sterns 

award, Senior academic and classroom awards, as well as a 

Decision Day activity.  Parents and teachers are invited to 

attend.  We will also be attempting to stream via the Pixellot 

system.  

 

- Seniors will then have a cook-out and yard games at the 

football field from 6:00-9:00 pm.   

 

- Graduation is Sunday, June 6th at 5:00 pm.  We are hoping for 

beautiful weather so that we can have it outside on the football 

field.  There will not be a restriction on the number of guests 

each graduate can bring.  Should we need to have the event 

indoors, we will have two ceremonies to accommodate the 

graduates and desired guests… Last Name A-L at 5:00 and M-Z 

at 6:30. 

 

- Summer school at the high school will begin in a few weeks. In 

addition to credit recovery, we will have several students taking 

advantage of the opportunity to take some of their required 

classes over the summer to open up their schedule for desired 

electives next fall.   Classes will be online, using Edgenuity to 

complete their courses     

 

- Our SAT and PSAT data is still not in.  I am anxiously awaiting the 

results.  It sounds like they will be in mid-July.  

 

- Our Quiz Bowl team was undefeated (3-0)!  Even though there 

was not the usual tournament format this year our team did 

great with the virtual match play format.  Led by Mr. Davison  

 

 


